COPY.
Lloph's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

2nd April, 1932.

Dear Girs,
I have to acknowledge the receint of yoﬁr
letter of the 1st instant respecting Messrs. Swan, lunter

{
& Ujghem Richardson's No.1477, and note that the arrangement

proposed has been approved by the Board of Trade. | \

» The question of scuppers in vessels of tﬁﬁs \
type is still under discussion with the Board of Tkade, énd i
a cage almost identical with that of the one now euﬁpitté? i

\

hes been presented to the Board. \ \
A reply is expected from the Board early néxt

week, and on receipi of this reply the case will be ddplt with.

T am, Pear 8irs,

Yours faithfully,

pro Hecreﬁary.'\
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